TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Ms. Anjali Negi, a PMRF Fellow of Indian Institute of Technology (IIT)
Kanpur has successfully completed her PMRF TA work in the Deptt. of Basic Sciences &

Humanities, MPEC, Kanpur From  May 2022 To  July 2022 and 16 Hours

contributed,
Her TA work activities included theory classes and tutorials.

During the period of TA work with us, she was found diligent, hardworking and inquisitive.

We wish her every success in her life and career.
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Dr. Anupama Mathur
Head, Deptt. of Basic Sciences & Humanities




